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30th November 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Saturday 7

th
 December  

 
As part of our end of year celebration, we will be taking the children to watch the production ‘The Gingerbread Man’ at 
the Jackson Lane theatre in Highgate. We will leave school at 9:15am and arrive back by 1:00pm. We will travel by 
bus (263) to and from the venue. Each child will need to bring a packed lunch from home (no fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles please).  
Shine will begin at 9:00am on that day so please ensure you are on time. Children who are not at school by the time 
we leave, will not be coming on the trip.  Please can you arrive at school to pick your child up at 2:00pm 
Please note that if you did not return the permission slip your child will not be able to attend.  
 
If you are a parent/ carer and would like to accompany us to the theatre please email me ASAP as places are limited 
on eunicebshine@gmail.com  
 
End of year assembly 
 
At 1:30pm this Saturday we will have our end of year assembly where children will receive certificates and prizes for 
excellent behaviour, participation and attitude. 
For those students who have had 100% attendance, there will be a draw for a £15 ‘love to shop’ voucher and a £20 
voucher for a parent/carer who has supported SHINE by ensuring their child has not missed a session.    
 
SHINE will return 
 
SHINE will return in the new year on Saturday 25th January 2020. We wish you a wonderful and safe holiday.  
 
Kind Regards  
Eunice Burlingham  
Shine Project Manager 
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